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GODFREY – As of 9:30 a.m., the 19  Annual Lewis and Clark Community College th

Men’s Futures Tennis Tournament has been delayed this morning due to severe 
thunderstorms and rain rolling through the area.



Play had been scheduled to begin at 9 a.m.

Play will begin as soon as possible once the weather breaks.

For updates visit .www.lc.edu/usta

http://www.lc.edu/usta?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

